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Dear parents and carers, 
 
It's with very mixed feelings that I am writing to inform you that Mrs Dixon has decided to retire 
from teaching at the end of this academic year. Mrs Dixon has worked at Hemington since 2006 
and it is clear to all how dedicated she is to supporting our children and families and just how 
much she 'gets' Hemington Primary School.  In the time I have been at Hemington, I personally 
have learned a huge amount from Mrs Dixon about life in a small, primary school and will be 
forever in her debt. 
 
I know that Mrs Dixon does not intend to 'retire', however, and although it is still a number of 
months away we would like to say to Mrs Dixon a huge thank you! We will all miss you but wish 
you all the best for all your future adventures! 
 
After Easter, Mrs Dixon will be reducing her working hours to 4 days a week and I am pleased to 
announce that our SENDCO, Mrs Campbell, will be teaching Brunel class on Fridays for the 
remainder of the year. 
 
I would like to thank Mrs Dixon for giving me advance notice of her decision which provides ample 
time for us to conduct a thorough recruitment process to enable us to appoint the best possible 
replacement for Mrs Dixon. We will keep parents and carers informed of the successful applicant 
as soon as possible and will ensure there are opportunities for the children and parents and carers 
to meet our new teacher prior to the end of year. 
 
We have shared this news with the children in Brunel class today; however, we will, of course, be 
saying a proper farewell at the end of the summer term. 
 
 

Best wishes, 
Alun Randell 
 
Executive Head  
Midsomer Norton Primary School/ Hemington Primary School 
www.midsomernortonprimary.co.uk/ 
www.hemingtonprimary.co.uk/ 
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